

## London Diocesan Council The Catholic Women's League of Canada



To: All Parish Presidents, Communication Chairpersons

CC: London Diocesan Council

From: Mary Maxwell, Communication Chairperson

Date: July 2017

Directive #7

## "In him we live and move and have our being." Acts 17:28

Welcome to our new Ontario Provincial Catholic Women's League Communication Chairperson, Marie Therese Lamphier. She has sent out her first directive with information about the Town Hall meeting that will be held at National Convention and other items of interest which are highlighted in Shari Guinta's communique. Please forward to all your councils so they can take an active part in these proceedings. For the Town Hall meeting each group should choose a recording secretary and she should register the group by e-mailing national office at executivedirector@cwl.ca by July 31st.

Members at home can still be a part of the presentations and speakers by viewing the live feed. The Town Hall meeting, allows all CWL members to be linked across Canada where they can interact at this strategic planning meeting. Please see brochure on how all of this can be possible. The brochure is also available on the Ontario Provincial Website at www.cwl.on.ca. Don't miss the opportunity to let your voice be heard

Enjoy your summer and hope to hear from you at the Town Hall!

Attached: Brochure

Communique from National Communication Chairperson

May our Lady of Good Counsel continue to guide us every day. Mary Maxwell

Committee: Communication Standing Committee

Directive # 7
Date: July 2017



Page 1 of 1